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e UNIVERSITY CHEMICAL LABORATORY,
LORD TODD,FRS LENSFIELD ROAD,
PROFESSOR OF ORGANIC CHEMISTRY. CAM BR[DGE )

TELEPHONE: 5649I).

10th May, 1966.

Professor Y.L, Wang,
Institute of Biochemistry,
Academia Sinica,

320 Yo-Yang Road,
Shanghai, CHINA.

Dear Professor Wang,

I have to thank you for your kindness in sending me a reprint of your
article on "The Total Synthesis of Insulin”, This I am delighted to have and I
send my warmest congratulations to you and your colleagues on a magnificent
piece of work.

Yours sincerely,

.
Z

RESHFAZENUEZR, REVE (ENREREE)
BENBRFTKEBIE
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May 1lth 1966

rréfessor Tsao Tien-chin
Institute of Biochemistry
Academia Sinica

Shanghai,

Feople's liepublic of China

Dear rrofessor Tsao,

After returning home By a very pleasant sea voyage Hong Kong-
Genua 1 wish to thank you for all your kindness sand hospitaligy
shown to my wife and myself duting our visit to Shangahl.

It was a very interesting experience to see the beausiful
work done in biochemistry, "Materla liedica" and related f{ields
and I was very much impressed both by the resulits obtained,
the organization of the work and the good equipment avallable.
Naturally, 1 was particularly interedted to obtain first hand
Informationgbout the beautiful work on the synthesis of insulin
and I was grateful for your "last mingte" repeint, which I
have studied. The very fine coliaboration besween different groups,
including many young and obviously enthusiastic research workers
is most impressive.

- .~ -

Sincersly yours,

Arne Tisellus (Sgd)

mMEERNFRENRETFERRAUFAERE,
SEFRAFEURMAK, BRRRSEFHILHEE
REXRKBEIE
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DEUTSCHES WOLLFORSCHUNGSINSTITUT

AN DER RHEINISCH-WESTFALISCHEN
TECHNISCHEN HOCHSCHULE AACHEN

Veltmanplatz - Telefon 36454 und 20721

51 AACHEN December 22,

1965

Der Leiter; Prof. Dr.-ing. H. Zohn prof.z/pa

Professor Niu Ching-I
Institute of Biochemistry
Academia Sinica

Shanghai/ CHINA

Dear Professor Niu,

Thank you very much for your very kind sending of reprints
(two of each) of your publications in Sci. Sinica
"Successful synthesis of crystalline insulin

from its natural A-chain and the synthetic
B-chain"

"Total synthesis of crystalline bovine
insulin"
On behalf of my colleagues and students and myself I want to
congratulate you, your colleagues and yourself for the out-
standing achievement in the first synthesis of a crystalline
hybrid insulin and the first total synthesis of crystalline

insulin,

We wish you a good 1966. 1In the case that yourself or one
of your colleagues comes to Europe I would be very glad to
invite you or him to give a paper in Aachen on your insulin

synthesis,

I remain with best wishes,

Yours very sincerely,

A

BETRTUFRFEERRAEELR, RERTENZTENF
BRHERNMREANBRERE



